














The Government of British Columbia, through the Ministry of
Municipal Affairs and Housing, awarded the City of White
Rock with a S1-million grant that will help repair waterfront

infrastructure from storm damage along the promenade and
White Rock Pier.

Ravi Kahlon, MLA for Delta North (on behalf of Selina Robinson, Minister of Municipal Affairs
and Housing) and Darryl Walker, Mayor of the City of White Rock.




August 27, 2019, Pier reopened to the public




September 21, 2019, Official Pier Reopening




Friends of the Pier announcement, May 2, 2019










June 21, 2019, National Indigenous Peoples Day



White Rock Sea Festival and Semiahmoo Days

August 2-4, 2019







BEACH RESTORATION



ACCESSIBLE ACCESS TO THE BEACH






CAPITAL PROJECTS



















RAIL RELOCATION



RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL GROWTH



MARINE DRIVE TASK FORCE






ECONOMIC UPDATE
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